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Frequently Asked Questions About PEBB’s Limited Open
Enrollment for Employee Optional Life Insurance
When Is The Limited Open Enrollment?
The limited open enrollment runs from March 1 through March 31, 2016.

Who Is Eligible For This Limited Open Enrollment?
Eligible members are those who are currently enrolled with $80,000 or less in Optional Employee Life insurance
coverage from Standard Insurance Company.

How Much Additional Coverage Can I Purchase?
If you are already enrolled, you can increase your coverage in increments of $20,000 up to $100,000 of total
coverage.

Do I Need to Submit Evidence of Insurability?
No. You do not need to submit evidence of insurability (answer medical questions) during this limited open
enrollment.

Can I Increase My Spouse/Partner Optional Coverage?
No. This limited open enrollment is for employees only.

How Long Do I Have To Enroll?
The limited open enrollment period is March 1, 2016 through March 31, 2016.

When Does This New Coverage Become Effective?
Coverage becomes effective on April 1, 2016.

How Much Does This Increase In Coverage Cost?
Please refer to the Optional Life Coverage Highlights at www.oregon.gov/oha/pebb for rates.

Where Can I Go To Enroll And Where Can I Get More Information?
Go to www.oregon.gov/oha/pebb.

Who Should I Call With Questions?
Please call your agency or university representative.


